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From: Tessier, Meredith
To: Ibsen, Bronte
Subject: FW: Senior Housing on JCC Campus
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 4:42:13 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: Morales, Isol <IMorales@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 3:46 PM
To: Mina Tepper <minaktepper@gmail.com>
Cc: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>
Subject: RE: Senior Housing on JCC Campus


Good afternoon Mina and Jerry,


Thank you for sharing your support of this project with Mayor Ortega and City Council.  We will make certain your
email is included in the official file as this project moves forward.


Best,
Isol


Isol Morales
Assistant to the Mayor
Office of Mayor David D. Ortega
3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
Phone: 480.312.2466
Email: imorales@scottsdaleaz.gov


-----Original Message-----
From: Mina Tepper <minaktepper@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 3:25 PM
To: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Senior Housing on JCC Campus


External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!


To whom it may concern,
I would like to communicate my support for constructing senior housing on the current JCC Campus here in
Scottsdale.
Sincerely,
Mina and Jerry Tepper


Sent from my iPhone
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